
Palatine Swim Team 
250 E Wood St 

Palatine, IL 60067 
847.202.3240 

ddt1326@yahoo.com  
president@ppdswim.org 

 

 

Dear Friend of the PPD Tiger Sharks, 

 

On behalf of the Palatine Swim Team, which is a non-profit program of the Palatine Park District, I am 
writing to you as a valued member of our community.  Our swim team serves 250-300 children each 
season.  We teach swimmers as young as 6 years old the basics of competitive swimming and 
continue to nurture these student-athletes through high school and into college. 

Since 1968, our team has a history of excellence in and out of the pool.  From high school and college 
careers to Olympic success, we have seen many outstanding accomplishments.  In 2012, a PPD alumni 
competed for a spot on the USA Olympic team while representing both the Palatine Swim Team and 
Northwestern University and hopes to do so again this summer.  Recently, our Senior swimmers have 
finished as high as third at the Illinois Senior Championship meet in addition to sending 12 swimmers 
to compete at the NCSA Junior National meet.  Our age group swimmers have finished as high as 9​th​ at 
the Illinois Age Group Championships while setting two state records and posting many top 3 times in 
the state of Illinois and in the wider Central Zone which includes 12 Midwestern states. 

The success of our team and the broad access to our sport in the Palatine area would not be possible 
without the generosity of community businesses like yours.  By sponsoring our team, you are 
supporting a valuable asset of our community in addition to gaining exposure to a wide audience. 
Each of our three hosted meets bring more than 800 swimmers and their families from around the 
Chicagoland area.   Our sponsorship program offers the opportunity to advertise to these swimming 
enthusiasts in the form of swim meet program advertisement, website presence, and banner 
placement at our hosted meets.  We have a variety of levels of sponsorship outlined on the next page. 
Please consider sponsoring our team! 

We appreciate your support and look forward to working with you.  Your donation will help our 
program continue the tradition of excellence started back in 1968. 

 

Sincerely, 

Douglas Hill 

Director of Corporate Sponsorships 

president@ppdswim.org 
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